
Max and Leo's Artisan Pizza 
325 Washington Street 
Newton, MA 02458 

July 5, 2012 

Ms. Linda Finucane 
Clerk of the Board 
Town of Newton 

Dear Linda, 
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We would like to request that the Board suspend the rules to hear our request for a parking waiver, in 
the month of August. We understand that the board does not usually meet in the month of August to 
hear "Major Projects" and greatly appreciate your consideration on this matter. Should you have any 
questions or require additional information from us, please do not hesitate to contact me via phone or 
email. 

r taking the time to review our request. 

Max Candidus 
(617) 307-8400 
maxandleos@gmail.com 
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